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Dear Parents/Carer,  

Re: Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Firstly, I would like to say a big thank you to those who took the time to complete the Year 7 parents’ 

evening survey sent earlier this year. I am pleased to report that the overall results are very positive, with 

96.8% of respondents having found parents’ evening informative and worthwhile. 

In summary, the survey found that 74.2% of parents/carers would like future parents’ evenings to be held 

face to face. 83.9% of parents/carers found it easy to book appointments for our parents’ evening and 

67.7% would like us to continue using an appointment system for future parents’ evenings. Parents/carers 

commented that some of the best things about the evening were, “being back in the environment.” 

“Meeting teachers and having meaningful conversations.” “Feedback from teachers in front of the pupil 

which lets the pupil know exactly what is expected from them to improve.” “Being able to see my daughter 

progress from her teachers face to face.” “It was nice to meet the teachers face to face.” “The appointment 

system.” 

However, based on your feedback we will also be looking at ways to improve our appointment system, so 

that it is more effective. By the next parents’ evening we hope to have perfected our system and thank you 

again for helping us to continue to improve. 

As always thank you for you continued commitment to the school. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Seghiri 
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